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Saughall All Saints Primary School
Newsletter 9th October 2025



Mental Health Day 2025 – Friday 10th October
We are raising awareness of and in support of promoting positive mental health by asking staff and Children to “Wear Yellow” on Friday 10th October. No donation is required in order to wear yellow.




[bookmark: _Hlk210817835]Chester Marathon 5th October 2025

[bookmark: _GoBack]A number of students took part in the Mini Marathon on Sunday and brought in their medals in to show everybody. What a fantastic achievement.
Mr Fuller also took part in the Chester Marathon and has now completed the Chester Triple!
Well Done!

Sports Festival
Mrs Beaumont and Mrs Williams had the pleasure of taking three amazing girls to a fantastic Sports Festival on Monday 6th October. The girls represented the school brilliantly, showing great team work, enthusiasm and determination throughout the day. We are so proud of how they represented the school - well done! 
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Macmillan Coffee Morning

Thanks to your generosity we raised £1,749.41 in school and £15 on the QR code. This means that a total of £1,764.41 was raised for this fantastic cause. I’m sure you will all agree that all the students performed their songs beautifully.

	Attendance 
The class winners for the highest attendance were:

22nd – 26th  September – 1st Mrs Ashdown – 99.3%
                                             2nd Mr Murphy  – 99.2%
                                             3rd  Mrs Calvert – 98.6%                                       

Well done!

Overall school attendance 97.5%

Please ensure your child/ren attends school every day, unless they are too poorly to do so. If your child is not able to attend, please ensure that you telephone the school office before 09:15 to advise. If you are calling before school opens, please leave a message as directed on the answer phone.

Punctuality is equally important:
Arriving 5 minutes late every day adds up to over 3 days lost each year = 20 lessons missed. 
Arriving 15 minutes late every day adds up to 2 weeks absence a year = 55 lessons missed. 
Arriving 25 minutes late every adds up to 19 days absence a year = 123 lessons missed


Ethos Group
The Ethos group are leading the Sunday service in All Saints Church on October 19th, the service starts at 10am and all are welcome to come and support the Ethos group.


School Uniform

Sale of uniform is now open with immediate effect until 23rd October 2025. The order will be placed on 24th October to arrive after half term. Please note that the next date an order will be placed will be just before the February half term.
[bookmark: _Hlk210816350]There will be an opportunity to buy some nearly new uniform at the Parents Evenings of 14th and 15th October. 


School Shop
[image: ]
The first school shop of the year will be on Wednesday 22nd  October. 
The shop is open to KS1 and KS2 but not reception. For those of you sending money in with your children to spend at the shop, please can you ensure the cash sent is in small denominations up to a maximum of £2.

Children must bring their spending money in with them as we are not able to get it to them if they forget.

[bookmark: _Hlk209691030]
Parents Evening  14th and 15th October

If you haven’t already booked there are still a few slots still available for parents evening. There will be no school run clubs on for the whole of the week. However, House of Dance and Sam’s football club will be running as normal.


Bonfire lunch Special

Remember, remember the 5th of November. We are having a special bonfire lunch on 5th November when there will be choices like Build a Bonfire burger, Banging Baguettes, Fire Hot Crispy jacket potatoes, Catherine Wheel biscuits and Sparkling Fruit kebabs  . In order for Mrs Craven to plan for the event, please go onto the School Spider system and indicate your child’s preference through the online survey by 21st October.
Thank you


Payments – Cash and Online

Please ensure that any cash is in a sealed envelope with your child’s name clearly written on it. We encourage you to pay online with a view to school being cashless in the future.
If you haven’t already registered for on line payments, please contact the school office who will be happy to send you your code.





Dates for your Diary (please also check the calendar on the website):

Friday 10th October – Flu Immunisation
Friday 10th October – Mental Health Day – Wear something yellow
Tuesday 14th October – Parents Evening 4pm to 7pm
Wednesday 15th October - Parents Evening 4pm to 6.30pm
Sunday 19th October – Ethos Group – All Saints Church
Friday 24th October – Last day of term
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